



805.756.1316

email: architecture@calpoly.edu web: www.arch.calpoly.edu

## Memorandum

Friends of the Architecture Department To:

9/27/11 Date:

File:

From: Henri T. de Hahn, Head Architecture Department

Copies:

Subject: 2011 Architecture Department Accreditation Documents

The Architecture Department, College of Architecture and Environmental Design, is pleased to have received a full six-year re-accreditation for the B.Arch Program.

For your information, we have posted the following documents on the Architecture web site:

1. The 2011 Accreditation Term Letter (.pdf)

2. The NAAB 2011 Visiting Team Report (.pdf), including the Architecture Department's response to the NAAB 2011 Visiting Team Report (.pdf)

The administration, faculty, and staff thank you for your part in the process.